
Exercise/Work Physiology

Kinesiology 310

Section: E100

Term: 2004 Spring

Instructor: Ryan Dill, MSc
   

E-MAIL:   ryand@sfu.ca
   

WEB SITE:  www.sfu.ca/˜ryand/kin310.htm
 

OFFICE:   K8621

PHONE:   604-291-4065

Discussion Topics: Course Overview: 

Kin 310 will focus on the study of human physiological responses and adaptations to acute and 
chronic exercise/work.  Cardiorespiratory, cellular and metabolic adaptations will be studied 
in detail.

Course Objectives:

To gain a better understanding of how the body accommodates to the increased demands of acute 
exercise/work and the mechanism and consequences of adaptation to chronic exercise/work. To 
discuss these responses, we will require an appreciation of how to assess the physical 
demands of work and exercise, as well as an understanding of the body’s coordinated 
integration of physiological systems.   The influence of external environmental factors such 
as temperature and altitude on the capacity for these physiological responses will also be 
discussed.

Structure: 
 

One three hour session per week, including lecture and problem based group work.

Grading: Assignment 1 - 15%

Assignment 2 - 20%

Midterm - 30%
 

Final exam - 35% 

Assignments and exams will be short answer and essay type.
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Academic honesty and Student Conduct : Please check policy T10.01 and T10.02 available at 
http://www.reg.sfu.ca.

Required Texts: Exercise Physiology Brooks et al 3rd Ed, 2000.

Custom Courseware available from the SFU bookstore (Harbour Center).

Recommended Texts: 

Materials/Supplies: 

Prerequisite/Corequisite: Prerequisites:

Kin 205. Recommended: Kin201 and Kin207.  Students with Kin 410 may not take Kin 310 for 
further credit

Notes: Failure to attend an examination 

Students who miss examinations due to exceptional circumstances (such as serious illness or 
compassionate reasons) are required to obtain a physician’s certificate,  whereby the 
physician states that you were unable to write your midterm or final on the set date due to a 
medical condition beyond your control,  or other supporting documents in order to obtain 
consideration in the course.  Such documents must be filed with the School Director (via the 
Kinesiology office) or Registrar within four calendar days of the date on which the 
examination was to have been written.   Exceptional circumstances must be approved by the 
Undergraduate Program Committee in order for a student to receive consideration.

Students must check the exam schedule when making course selections.  Students are reminded 
that final examinations may be scheduled at any time during the examination period and that 
students should avoid making travel or employment arrangements for this period.

Academic honesty and student conduct 

Academic honesty is a condition of continued membership in the University community. 

Academic dishonesty, including plagiarism or any other form of cheating is subject to serious 
academic penalty, i.e. failure on an assignment, failure in a course, suspension or expulsion 
from the University.

The University codes of student conduct and academic honesty are contained in policies T10.01 
and T10.02 which are available in the Course Timetable and on the Web via 
http://www.reg.sfu.ca.
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Student Services and the University’s IT Services Department. The database was retired in 
2014 and the data migrated to SFU Archives in 2015.


